
Minutes 
ANC 6A Community Outreach Committee (COC) of 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6A 
Regular Meeting – October 22, 2018 

Eastern Senior High School 
1700 East Capitol Street NE, Washington DC 

 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm. 
 
No Quorum 
 
COC members present: Roni Hollmon (Chair) 
COC members absent: Gladys Mack, Joyce West 
ANC Commissioners present: None 
Community members present: Katy Thomas 
 
Ms. Hollmon reviewed the Ludlow Taylor Elementary School final report for the grant from March 
2018. 
 
Ms. Katy Thomas of the Miner Parent Teacher Organization (Miner PTO) presented and Ms. Hollmon  
reviewed a Grant Application to partially fund the purchase of seven (7) laptops. 
 
Miner PTO requested that ANC 6A consider a grant in the amount of $899.00.  The total amount of 
the purchase of the laptops is $4,084.00   An application in the amount of  2,485.00 was submitted 
to the Capitol Hill Community Foundation (CHCF) for their Fall grant cycle.  Miner PTO will 
contribute $700.00 raised through the Bear Paw Fund fall fundraising campaign.   
 
The Chair made a suggested motion that ANC 6A consider the approval of a grant in the amount of 
$899.00 towards the purchase of seven (7) laptops by Miner Elementary School. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm. 
 
 

The next regular meeting of the ANC 6A COC 
Monday, November 26, 2018 at 7:00 pm 

Eastern Senior High School Parent Center, 1700 East Capitol Street NE 
(enter from East Capitol Street) 


